
  12/13/16  

     

   VIII.   SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

 
  
 

      

  Office of Superintendent Dr. Gearl Loden   
   

Information Items: 
 

1. First Draft of 2017-2018 School Calendar (Mrs. Guntharp) 

 

2. TVA Energy Savings (Mr. Cantrell) 

  
Update on Rebates/Incentives from Bond Projects: 
Rankin - $8,849.07 
Lawndale - $10,437.64 
Milam - $27,907.54 
Total - $ 47,194.25 

  
We have received $27,907.54 thus far.  We have two other checks for $19,286.71 on 
the way. At the January Board meeting, Amy Tate and Chad Wilson of TVA will present 
a large check that will complete a success story for one of their publications. 

 

3. Construction Change Directive, ECEC Classroom Addition Project 

 (Mr. Cantrell) 

Contractor:  Burton Builders, Inc. 
Architect:  PryorMorrow PC 

 Addition of $3,454.00 to furnish and install 12 smoke detectors in classrooms along 
 with associated conduit.  Will be funded by built-in allow of $5,000 from the 
 $2,040,000 contract awarded to Burton Builders.  This change will not affect the 
 $30,000 built-in contingency allowance.   
 

4. Upcoming Events: 

 December 16, District Holiday Luncheon, 11:30am, HLC 

 December 19-January 1 School Holidays 

 January 2 – Staff Returns 

 January 3 – Students Return 

 January 17 – Regular Board Meeting, Noon, HLC 
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